
Dear Legislator,  
 Please vote yes on Senate Bill 1606 in support of a disabled person able to have a 
support person at the hospital even during the pandemic.  I have a child who has Down 
Syndrome and know it would be very traumatic to her to be placed in isolation and 
subjected to procedures without a familiar and friendly presence in support.  
 
James Lisle, DPM  
 


